November 17, 2004

«First» «Last»
«Address_1»
«Address_2»
«City», «State» «Zip»
Dear «First»,

Thank you for attending Ranney School’s New York City Alumni Reception on November 10.  It was great seeing you.  Judging by the buzz permeating the room, the evening was another smashing success. Talking with many of you, I was pleased to discover how connected Ranney alumni are to their classmates and friends.  Your Ranney relationships have been a driving force in the success of our alumni program, and I hope you will continue to encourage your classmates and friends to attend our alumni events. 

Alumni support takes many forms.  We welcome your participation in our programs and hope you will support the Ranney Fund, knowing your gifts perpetuate the level of academic excellence that’s become synonymous with your alma mater.

The upcoming year is filled with many alumni activities, including our 45th Anniversary Celebration in April and our annual Reunion on June 18.  Check our website, www.ranneyschool.org, for a full list of alumni events. Don’t forget to join our online community!

Please know that I am available for campus tours and to answer any questions you might have about your alma mater and classmates.  I hope to see you soon.

Warmly,

Kristen R. Krista

Director of Alumni Relations

P.S. Look for photos of the evening on our website!

